
From: Luke Olsen <Luke.Olsen@cricketnsw.com.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 15 February 2023 9:24 AM 
To: City of Wagga Wagga <Council@wagga.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Waiving fees for Baggy Blues Charity Cricket match 
 

Dear Peter, I ’m wri ting on behal f of the Cr icket NSW Baggy Blues . The Baggy Blues  are a group o f pas t NSW cricketers  who t ravel the s tate promot ing the game as  well as  mental health awareness . They are brin ging a match to Wagga Wagga this  season and would like Councils  supp                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

 

Dear Peter, 
 
I’m writing on behalf of the Cricket NSW Baggy Blues. The Baggy Blues are a group of past NSW 
cricketers who travel the state promoting the game as well as mental health awareness. They are 
bringing a match to Wagga Wagga this season and would like Councils support. 
 
I am hoping that Wagga Wagga City Council could consider waiving the costs associated with holding 
a match at Robertson Oval (curating fees, light charges etc) 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 

 

 

LUKE OLSEN | Area Manager - Southern & Western NSW 
M: +61 407 242 403 | T: 02 8302 6443 | E: Luke.Olsen@cricketnsw.com.au 
W: www.cricketnsw.com.au | A: 2 Blake Street, Wagga Wagga NSW 2650 

 

 
Cricket NSW acknowledges the traditional owners of the land across Australia. We pay our respects to 

them and their culture, and to Elders past, present, and emerging.  
This e-mail message and any attached files may contain information that is copyright or confidential. It has been 

prepared for the private and confidential use of the intended recipient and may not be disclosed to anyone else. Any 

review, re-transmission, disclosure, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this 

information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is unauthorised. If you have received this e-mail in 

error, please notify us immediately by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail together with any attachments. Cricket New 

South Wales does not represent this e-mail to be free from any virus, fault or defect and it is therefore the 

responsibility of the recipient to first scan it for viruses, faults and defects. 

 
Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifically states 

them to be otherwise.  
 

mailto:Luke.Olsen@cricketnsw.com.au
mailto:Council@wagga.nsw.gov.au
mailto:Luke.Olsen@cricketnsw.com.au
https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/rMbtC4QBxrT9KxGfxRB68?domain=cricketnsw.com.au
https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/IpHsC5QDyvTpL1OIyvAwv?domain=au.report.cybergraph.mimecast.com

